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Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                  7th October 24 
   
Boys Football National League Trust Cup   
   
Your child has been selected to represent the school in a football tournament hosted on the 4G 
pitches at Garon leisure centre on Thursday 24th October. We will leave school at 9:10am and 
return at approximately at 2.45pm . Please note the team will be walking to and from the 
venue.  
Your Child will be given a school football kit to wear when they arrive at school. Shin Pads & 
football boots must also be worn. The school has a small supply of these if you do need to borrow 
anything.  
   
   
Parents/Carers are allowed to come and watch the team. However, you must stay off the pitch.   
   
Children must bring the following items:  

• Water bottles to keep fluids up  
• Packed lunch   
• Snack like bananas or dried fruit (NO NUTS)  
• Trainers/ Moulded football boots must be worn  
• Shin Pads   
• Warm and waterproof clothing for poor weather  

   
Your child will bring home two forms which need to be completed and returned to myself 
so I can pass over to Southend United on arrival to the tournament. Please speak to me if 
you have any issues with these forms.   
   
Kind Regards,  
Mr.Jarvis  
   
PE Lead  
  
  
 

mailto:office@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk

